
 

                                                                           
 

                                     
 

 
5th May 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We find ourselves quickly approaching the SATs assessment week of Monday 9th – Thursday 
12th May.  
 
Year 6 ‘SATS’ Breakfast Club! 
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to make you aware of the Y6 SATs Breakfast Club 
that will be running from Monday 9th – Thursday 12th May.  
 
All year 6 pupils are invited to attend a breakfast club, held in the school hall, from 8am – 9am 
during the assessment week. While having some breakfast is completely optional, it is highly, 
recommended that all pupils arrive and attend by 8:30am. Pupils will enter through the usual 
conservatory door, drop of their belongings in the cloakrooms and then walk down to the hall. 
 
This will ensure they have had plenty of time to settle in at the school before the examinations 
begin. And it will help to ensure children are in a positive atmosphere, leaving less time to worry 
or become unsettled on these important days.  
 
Breakfast Menu: 
 
Toast (with butter/jam/chocolate spread) 
 
Fruit Juice 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 6 Mapplewell Team. 

 

Mapplewell Primary School 
Headteacher, Mrs G Padfield 
Greenside Avenue, Staincross, 
Barnsley S75 6BB 
 
Telephone: Barnsley (01226) 381273 
Email: mail@mapplewellprimary.org.uk 
 
www.mapplewellprimary.org.uk 


